
MaxIT PDF

1

Psychological advice
On December 1, 2020 at 13:30 in the 1st lecture hall was held a meeting with the students of the Faculty
of "Hydraulic Engineering" admitted to the 1st stage with the psychologist of the Institute Muhammedova
Muhayyo Kamolkhonovna. The event was opened by the Dean of the Faculty B. Hasanov, who informed the
first-year students about the internal rules of the Institute, the content of the educational process at the
faculty,  the  beginning  of  intermediate  and  final  examinations  and  explained  the  rules  of  etiquette  to
students. Psychologist of the Institute Mukhayyo Mukhammedova provided advice and explanatory work to
students on the tasks of a psychologist, psychological training, procedures for individual interviews with
students.  The event was attended by the dean of  the faculty,  vice-deans and all  first-year students.  The
event was based on lively questions and answers.
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